
 

 

ORIENTATION PROGRAMME ON NAAC ACCREDITATION 

An orientation programme on NAAC accreditation was organised on 31.1.2020 for           

the faculty of St. Christopher’s College of Education and Bishop New Begin College of              

Education. Dr. Mrs. Nagavalli, Retd. Professor of Mathematics, Sri Sarada College of            

Education, Salem and Dr. Mrs. Mercy Pushpalatha, Retd. Principal, Lady Doak College,            

Madurai were the resource persons. 

Dr. Mrs. Mercy Pushpalatha, gave an introduction towards NAAC Accreditation           

and discussed the revised format for the Self Study Report and credit points pertaining              

various criteria. Dr. Mrs. Nagavalli, explained in detail about the ways to collect and              

compile data. 

The programme was conducted the entire day and the participants were given the             

opportunity to clarify their doubts. 

 

 


